
 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive 

(24 March 2025, 12.50pm) 

On Wednesday 26 March, NHSGGC will be running its first hackathon.  

A hackathon is where we bring together management, clinical, and national 
colleagues in a one-day workshop to crack some of NHSGGC's biggest 
challenges and develop exciting plans for the future. 

This event will be the first of three hackathons taking place in 2025, and you can 
hear more from Chief Executive Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Operating Officer 
William Edwards, Director of Digital Services Denise Brown, and Medical Director 
Dr Scott Davidson in this video: 

 

         
  

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FBnNtcvOuj4M&data=05%7C02%7Cchristine.lavelle2%40nhs.scot%7Ce814c6b4e62344b5570c08dd6accb7b8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638784149684091709%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SniJuVtnWv1bPzWso3YuBR2AqEW3qqEnbUfMPQd%2F3NU%3D&reserved=0

